
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I want to thank you for your ongoing support with the shift we had to make to Distance Learning 
these past few weeks.  I would also like to thank Mrs. Wilhelm, our 2B teacher and her family 
for purchasing chrome books for our primary teachers TK thru 3rd grade.  Thank you to Mrs. 
Murray, the mother of Mrs. Clark, our KA teacher for purchasing 15 chrome books for the 
Kindergarten class. 
 
We are so blessed and grateful for the generosity of our families. 
 
Blessings, 
Mrs. Ubl, Principal 

• CDPH currently requires all individuals who are two years of age and older to wear a 
face covering over their nose and mouth. 
In order to comply we are now obligated to ensure that all students ages 2 and above are 
required to wear a face covering.  This will be effective tomorrow, January 21st. 

• Virtual Information Session January 28th: If you know of anyone interested in knowing 
more about Holy Family School, please contact the school office.  Here is the link 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSein_WB3e7e8k2z_-
E9u5yDLQ_sJVUGz4k5exl-e47hqUKcKg/viewform?usp=sf_link 

• Scrip News: There are 3½ months left in our fundraising year.  Scrip is the easiest way to 
earn $$ towards your family fundraising commitment.  Just buying gas and groceries with 
scrip can help!  If you haven’t signed up, now is the perfect time!  Go to ShopWithScrip.com 
and click “Join a Program”.  You will need our school’s enrollment code – just call the office 
to get it.  Contact Maureen Zermeno at mzermeno@holyfamilyk8.org if you have any 
questions. 

• A Plus Memories Art Fundraiser: A reminder that drawings for our A Plus Memories Art 
Fundraiser are due into the office by January 28th.  Please see the attached information 
sheet for more details.  35% of your total order will be applied to your fundraising 
obligation. 

• World’s Finest Chocolate Fundraiser: We are continuing to offer a World’s Finest 
Chocolate fundraiser this year as a means to meet your fundraising obligation.  It will be 
completely online this year and as a result, the company has many more options for 
purchase.  You can still purchase the box of 60 bars that we normally offer (you will receive 
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$24 credit per box and can sell the bars for $1 each), but you can also order individual 
boxes of chocolates, magazines and ebooks.  40% of your sales will be applied to your 
fundraising obligation.  Please note that chocolate orders under $100 will be charged 
$12.95 for shipping (anything over $100 is free).  All items will be shipped directly to your 
home.  Please see the attached flyer for directions on registering your child and sending 
out emails to friends and family.  If you have any questions, please call or text Merritt 
LaVigna 714.856.9677 or Katie O’Connor 714.425.6429. 

• BINGO Night: Friday, January 29th we will be having a family Bingo night via Zoom.  It will 
be a fabulous fun evening.  The form to register is attached. 

• Building Resiliency in Youth: A child and adolescent mental health expert from CHOC will 
talk with parents about resiliency, good mood hygiene, building strong relationships and 
improving communication skills for youth and families. 
 
Links will be sent out on the morning of the presentation. 
January 20th  for parents of students in grades 5-8 
January 21st  for parents of students in Preschool-4 
 
Please Note: the presentation content is similar for both age groups, however, the 
examples and discussion throughout the presentations will be catered to the appropriate 
age group. 

• 2021 GALA: The HFCS 2021 Gala is on the books!  Save the date for April 24, 2021.  We 
will be celebrating this memorable night from the comfort of our own homes – based on 
your comfortability and state guidelines – perhaps with a small group of friends.  There will 
be dinner and décor and auction items galore!  While the evening may look different from 
years past, we are sure you will NOT be disappointed!  More details to come in early 2021.  
Looking for service hours?  Contact Carrie Murray for easy and fun ways to meet your goal!  
Carabelle4@yahoo.com 

• Girl Scout Cookies on Sale: Help support our Holy Family Troops.  See the attached flyer 
for information on ordering your cookies. 

• Used Uniforms: The next uniform fulfillment date will be January 23rd.  Please use the 
attached used uniform order form to request uniforms and submit before the fulfillment 
date.  The best way to submit is via email to hfcsuseduniforms@gmail.com  Orders will be 
delivered to your child’s classroom the week following the fulfillment date and payment is 
due thereafter.  Send payment to the attention of Mrs. McDonald in the form of cash or 
check after you have received your order. 

• Preschool Classes for 2021-2022: 
Our preschool classes fill up quickly so if you are interested in enrolling in HFCS Preschool 
please contact Mrs. Deusenberry, Preschool Director at jdeusenberry@holyfamilyk8.org. 
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A+ Art Fundraiser 
Holy Family is once again having an art fundraiser with A+ Memories.  There are lots 
of items in the catalog this year that are sure to make wonderful  Easter gifts!  Best 
of all, our students will be proud to see their ARTWORK or PHOTO on high quality 
keepsakes. Please visit aplusmemories.com to see products that can be ordered. 

35% of your total sales will be applied to your fundraising obligation. 

Important information and dates to remember: 
*This year, children are being asked to complete their artwork at home. Please make 
sure to label the back of the artwork with your students name and teacher/class-
room. 

About the artwork: 
*A plus memories prefers high quality thick computer paper (greater than 24lbs) if 
possible.  They will accept regular computer paper if it’s all you have. 
*Remember to use bright and primary colors. 
*Avoid pastel, fluorescent and metallic colors (colors do not produce well) 
*Markers and crayons work best 
*Make sure any signature or writing is ½” from the edge of the paper. 
*This is a great opportunity to have your child create personalized Thank You or 
Happy Birthday cards. 

*Jan 28th - Artwork (with child’s full name and teacher/classrom written on back) 
are due to the office by end of day.   

Alternatively, you can scan and email your child’s artwork to      
suzanne.fahey@gmailcom.  Make sure to note that it is HFCS Art along with your 
child’s name and teacher/classroom.  All emails must be received by Jan. 28th as 
well. 

*Feb. 19th  A notecard of your child’s artwork along with an order form will be sent 
home with your child.  

*Orders can be placed online or on the order form provided.  All orders need to 
be turned in to the office or placed online by March 4th.   

Orders will be delivered to Holy Family on March 30th. 

Questions?  Merritt LaVigna    merrittlavigna@yahoo.com  (714) 856-9677 

                  Katie O’Connor    ten4ks@yahoo.com             (714) 425-6429
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1. Register
•	 Go to: worldsfinestonlinefundraiser.com
•	 Click REGISTER
•	 Enter your School Code: 

2. Personalize
•	 Complete the steps to personalize your 

account & create an avatar that looks 
like you!

•	 Track your progress online & earn 
virtual rewards for your avatar!

3. Promote
•	 Send emails to friends & family!
•	 Share on social media!
•	 Customers will see your Personalized 

Storefront™ & can easily shop online.

The fastest way to boost 

your sales is to 

REGISTER ONLINE
Did you know that students who register online

and send 12+ emails average higher sales overall?

First things first! Always remember internet safety and have a parent help if you’re under 13!

Once you launch your account by sending emails, you will receive your unique 
shopping code! Write the code on the front of your brochure for customers to 
use to shop and support you at: worldsfinestonlinefundraiser.com/store!

Don’t know your 
school code? 
Search here!

QUESTIONS? Call or email:
Or 

follow
their email

link!

Make your avatar 
talk by uploading

your voice!

http://worldsfinestonlinefundraiser.com
http://worldsfinestonlinefundraiser.com/store
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FRIDAY 
JANUARY 29, 2021

7 - 8:30PM 
Zoom Link, Bingo Cards and information to be 

emailed prior to the event.

Student Name(s) & Grade(s): ________________ 
_________________________________________

Email Address:_____________________________

Total Number of Bingo Cards: ________________

Total Enclosed ($5 each card): ________________

Please return order form and amount due 
by Wednesday, January 27th

100% of money collected will go directly to 
HFCS!



 

It’s Girl Scout Cookie Time! 
Pre-orders 1/11- 1/23     Sales end 3/7/21 

 
As with everything this year, Girl Scout cookie sales have been modified due to the 
pandemic.  No door to door or booth/store/Mass sales are allowed. This year it will be primarily 
on-line and individual cookie sales to adhere to safety guidelines.  
 
If you don't already have a connection to a Girl Scout through your family, classmate, or 
neighbor and would like to support one of our HFCS troops please feel free to reach out to a 
troop leader and they will connect you with a scout in their troop to take your order.  
 
HFCS Troop leader contacts 
7th grade Cadette Troop 3340, Lora White- lorasnow@yahoo.com 
6th grade Cadette Troop 3634, Nancy Moraga- nancymoraga12@gmail.com 
4-5th grade Junior Troop 7290, Michelle Priest- michelle.priest@gmail.com 
2-3rd grade Brownie Troop 7284, Lidia Hood- Sanchez- top_paws@sbcglobal.net 
 
We currently do not have troops in 8th or Kindergarten, and our 1st grade troop is new and not 
selling cookies.  
 
Cookie Share donations to benefit the US Military and Second Harvest Food Bank are also 
available. Cost of all cookies are $5, except for the Gluten Free cookie which is $6.  
 
There is a new cookie this year, Toast- yay! It tastes similar to cinnamon toast crunch cereal.  
 

 
 

For those with businesses you may consider participating in The Great Girl Scout Cookie 
Buyout. This program is an easy way to support a local Girl Scout troop during a challenging 
year; while also providing your vendors, customers, or employees with America’s favorite 
annual sweet treat. Contact one of the girl scout leaders listed above or go 
to https://www.girlscoutsoc.org/en/cookies/cookie-donor-buyout-program.html 
 
 

Thank you for supporting our HFCS Girl Scouts! 

mailto:top_paws@sbcglobal.net
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Name: __________________________ Rm: ________
JAN 29 ___ FEB 19____ MAR 12____ APR 15 ____MAY 21____

Name: __________________________ Rm: ________
JAN 29 ___ FEB 19____ MAR 12____ APR 15 ____MAY 21____

Name: __________________________ Rm: ________
JAN 29 ___ FEB 19____ MAR 12____ APR 15 ____MAY 21____

Name: __________________________ Rm: ________
JAN 29 ___ FEB 19____ MAR 12____ APR 15 ____MAY 21____

TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED ____________



Name: Phone number:

Email address:

Child's last name and grade:
(please use a separate form for each child if you have multiple childen of the same gender)

*Girls Items Qty Size Size type *Boys Items Qty Size Size type
(please indicate quantity and size in the space provided) (please indicate quantity and size in the space provided)

Blue pants ($5) Number Blue pants ($5) Number

Blue shorts ($3) Number Blue shorts ($3) Number

Red polo ($2) Alpha Red polo ($2) Alpha

White polo ($2) Alpha White polo ($2) Alpha

Red sweatshirt ($3) Alpha Red sweatshirt ($3) Alpha

Blue hooded jacket ($10) Alpha Blue hooded jacket ($10) Alpha

Blue fleece ($10) Alpha Blue fleece ($10) Alpha

Red sweater ($8) Alpha Blue sweater ($8) Alpha

Navy/Red cardigan ($8) Alpha

Plaid shorts ($5) Number

(preK-3rd grade)

Plaid jumper ($8) Number

White button-down
shirt for jumpers ($3) Number
(No longer mandatory, can use white polos)

(4th-8th grade)

Plaid skirt ($8) Number

Plaid skort ($8) Number

Questions? Please email: 
HFCSuseduniforms@gmail.com

The used uniform volunteers will do their best to fill 
your entire order, but please note that we do not 
always have all the sizes requested available. If 
you are not interested in receiving items close to 
the size requested, please indicate as such on the 
form. 

Please review the sizing charts from Dennis, which 
are attached. Indication as to whether a size 
should be a "number' size (e.g. size 6) versus a 
"alpha" size is noted next to each line items. Alpha 
sizes come in "youth" and "adult". . 

Thanks!

USED UNIFORM ORDER FORM
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